
• A research team at the University of Alberta is currently looking for people 
with Celiac disease for a research study to see if a new product can help 
reduce or eliminate Celiac symptoms. The study will also evaluate how safe 
the treatment is  and if it improves quality of life.

• If you are between the ages of 10 and 65, are not allergic to eggs, and have 
Celiac Disease that was medically diagnosed at least 12 months ago, you 
might be eligible to participate.

For more information please call:
Heather Rylance 780-248-5613

Cheri Robert 780-248-5611

Do you have Celiac Disease?  
Do you follow a gluten-free diet and still have ongoing 

Celiac symptoms?
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